08/23/2022

Mr. Thomas Eagan
Principal
Glendaal Elementary School

Dear Mr. Eagan:

Please accept this letter as notice of my resignation from my position as a Lunch
Monitor, in order to accept your offer for the Student Aide position for the School year
2022-2023 at Glendaal Elementary School.

Sincerely,
Mavrtinica Alton



